Sep 9 1 2007
September 20, 2007 FCC - MAILROOM

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

To: International Bureau
Re:  Call Signs E990032, E990034 and KA304

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Vizada Satellite, Inc. (formerly Telenor Satellite, Inc.) hereby requests that the Inmarsat-
3 AOR satellite at 54° W.L. be removed as a point of communication from the licenses for the
three earth stations referenced above. The Inmarsat-3 satellite formerly at 54° W.L. has been
relocated to 142° W.L., and the three earth stations referenced above (all of which are in
Southbury, CT) do not communicate with that satellite at its new location.

Any questions with respect to this matter should be directed to the undersigned.
Respectfully submitted,

Vizada Satellite, Inc.

Keith H. Fagan

Senior Counsel
301-838-7860
keith.fagan@vizada.com
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